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• Judy Nelson has contacted AASL and ALSC presidents to see if their divisions may 
be interested in cosponsoring a Spectrum scholar who will work with youth  

 
Other possible options: 

• It was suggested at the last Board meeting that an intern spot be created on the Board 
as a means of preparing a member to eventually serve a 3-year term on it. 

• Do a targeted Friends of YALSA


